From: Poling, Jeanie (CPC)

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:32 PM
To: Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN)
Subject: FW: Public Comment on the Balboa Reservoir Project

From: Daniel Matias Gonzalez <daniel.gonzalez.4@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 10:30 AM

To: CPC.BalboaReservoir <CPC.BalboaReservoir@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public Comment on the Balboa Reservoir Project

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Planning Commission and Representatives,

As aresident of 94112, and student of CCSF, | was very excited to hear of the plan to build affordable and market rate
housing at the Balboa Reservoir site.

I am writing in full support of building the maximum number of 50/50 new market rate and new subsidized affordable
units of housing at this site.

This project will bring much needed housing to our community which drastically needs it, and is a substantially better
use of the space than parking.

This is a voting issue for me and will influence my vote in the upcoming and future elections.

Best,
Daniel Gonzalez



